
Land of Lincoln Planning and Zoning Commission 

13 March 2014 Meeting Minutes 

 

The Land of Lincoln Planning and Zoning Commission was called to order on 
Thursday, 13 March 2014, by Robert Enlow. 

Roll was called and the following Commission members were present for the 
hearing: Robert Enlow, Harold Skaggs, Rick Roach, and Marsha Duncan. Paul 
Lassanske, Steve Payne, and John Veague were not present.  

Gordon Ireland discussed the update to the Comprehensive Plan agreement 
with L.T.A.D.D. The update will take about six months and cost $65 an hour. 
Gordon Ireland passed out questionnaires to the Commission members. Harold 
Skaggs asked about the importance of updating the Comprehensive Plan. 
Gordon Ireland explained it covers the population, where the county has 
grown, and where it can grow. The state requires it to be updated every 5 years. 
The Commission discussed how to send out the survey to the residents of the 
county. Robert Enlow suggested the newspaper. Gordon Ireland stated it can 
also be online. The survey will be discussed at the April meeting. 
 

Marsha Duncan made a motion to allow L.T.A.D.D. to update the 
Comprehensive Plan. Rick Roach seconded and the motion carried 
unanimously. 

With no further business coming before the Commission at this time, Harold 
Skaggs made a motion to adjourn. Rick Roach seconded and the motion 
carried unanimously. 

The Planning and Zoning Meeting adjourned at 7:14p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Submitted By: Susan Caldwell 


